
RECREATION SERVICES 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: MAYOR J. LEHMAN, AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

FROM: B. ROTH, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION SERVICES

NOTED: D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE
SERVICES

M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

RE: CITY OF BARRIE PUBLIC BEACHES UPDATE 

DATE: AUGUST 16, 2018 

The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide information to members of Council concerning the ceasing of 
lifeguard services for the summer 2018. 

Daily Lifeguard Service 

The City of Barrie lifeguards will be on duty at Johnson’s Beach and Centennial Beach daily from 11:30 
a.m. until 5:30 p.m., weather permitting, until our season comes to an end on Sunday, August 19, 2018.

Personal Flotation Device (PFD) Loaner Service 

The PFD Loaner program will also close effective Sunday, August 19, 2018.  

For more information about the City’s beautiful beaches, please visit www.barrie.ca. 
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